American Elections Act Q & A
What is the American Elections Act?

This legislation requires ballots and other official federal election materials to be printed in English.  

The legislation would lift the multi-language mandate Congress imposed on states over the last several decades.  State and local jurisdictions have spent millions of taxpayer dollars printing ballots in other languages that, in some cases, are rarely used.   

Are there any exceptions?

Ballot materials will still be made available in Native American and Alaska Native dialects.  
Why do English ballots matter?

87 percent of the American people believe English should be the official language of the United States.  Between 60 and 70 percent of voters specifically want ballots to be printed in English.  The American Elections Act is a first step toward bringing linguistic unity to our election system.  
 Wasn’t there a reason Congress started requiring ballots to be printed in other languages?
Originally, 11 states were affected by this mandate.  Now 36 states are impacted, and that number is expected to grow.  Congress has traditionally included a sunset on the ballot language provision, but then it increasingly renews this law for a longer period of time.  The current provision will not expire until 2032.  
What laws does the American Elections Act modify?
The Voting Rights Act (VRA) and the Help America Vote Act (HAVA).
